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Dates to  

Remember  
 

 
WACKY  

WEDNESDAYS 
WK 9 - HAIR 

WK10 - TIE 

 

 

Wednesday 1st  

July 2020  

Reports Home  

 

Thursday 2nd 

July 2020  

Hot Dog  Lunches  

 

Friday 3rd  

July 2020  

Early Dismissal 

2.10pm  

 

Monday 20th  

July 2020  

School Resumes for 

Term 3 
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Dot art by RB 

Dream Believe Learn & Achieve 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

It is fantastic to see the restrictions our state is experiencing due to COVID -19, slowly lifting. As a site, 

we will be again reviewing our restrictions, following our latest departmental advice, however               

expect that restrictions will largely remain the same until the beginning of Term 3. We have recently 

been advised that despite the lifting of some restrictions, all adults must continue to follow density 

and physical distancing guidelines outlined by SA Health:  

- no more than 1 person per 4 square metres in an enclosed space and  

- maintain a minimum social distance of 1.5 metres.  

We ask that all parents and carers please be mindful of these social distancing guidelines when             

attending the office or when dropping off or collecting students.  

We have been advised again that the following requirements will continue to remain in place:  

¶ Students and staff to stay at home if they are unwell.  

¶ Physical contact must be limited. Non -physical greetings are still to be encouraged.  

¶ Parents must continue to physical distance, including at school pick up and drop off and our 

school playground and play equipment is not open for general public use.   

Please continue to be vigilant about social distancing, ensuring your children have water bottles 

with them each day and reminding your children about general hygiene.  

Please note I have included the most recent department Year 7 to High School  update later in the 

newsletter. As a school we are working through what next year will look like, when we have both 

Year 6 and Year 7 students in their final year of Primary School. In Term 3 we will begin talking with the 

students concerned to ensure they have some input in to how we manage this challenging but             

exciting process. School staff will also have the opportunity to input. We are continuing to have             

conversations with Loxton High School regarding the transition process and I am also working with 

the Principals of local Primary Schools to ensure we have some consistency in the process.   

During the upcoming holidays our administration area will be receiving a security upgrade. This will 

involve a new look Front Office space and has been funded by our Department. For parents and 

visitors to the school, it will mean that access to the administration area will need to be via the front 

door to the Office area.  

The Department for Education has distributed a non -contact thermometer to schools for use. A               

procedure for our use of this within our school is being developed. SA Health advises us that there is 

no benefit in universal testing of every child attending school. The thermometer will only be used if 

we believe that a child is unwell and only by a designated First Aid Officer. As per any student               

showing symptoms of being unwell and Departmental policy, parents will be contacted to collect 

students if required.  

I would like to request that all parents and carers continue to encourage their children to enter 

school from Drabsch and Pyap Street using designated school crossings. The crossings are present to 

ensure student safety and to make sure that students cross the road without incident. As a school, 

we can and do, encourage and remind our students to use the crossing at all times.  We do                     

however know that the message will be more powerful if it is also reinforced from home. Please assist 

us to support your children to cross the road safely.  

Take care and stay safe.  

mailto:dl.0760.admin@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.loxtonps.sa.edu.au/
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¢Language Word£ 
This fortnights "Language Word". will be 

"Yarrumun"  (Yudda-mun) meaning toilet.  

The "r" is often pronounced as a "d'.  

Everette Giles,  

Aboriginal Community Education Officer 
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Absence text only 

0447158038                         

 Term Calendar 
http://

www.loxtonps.sa.edu.au/

whats_happening.htm   

Lunches available on 

Monday, Wednesday 

and Friday. Download 

the QKR app on your 

device and place your 

order before 8am.  

Keep up to date with everything 

Loxton primary school  

                     

      Phone: 8155 5444  

Email: loxton@happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 OSHC 
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